
 

Memo 
To: Board of Commissioners 

From: Carrie Monforte 

Date: 7/14/2023 

Re: Property Acquisition Consideration 

This item is for any updates regarding the consideration of acquiring property on Maxwelton Rd 
& SR 525. There are no updates at this time. 
 
Information still on the website from previous meetings: 

• New Property Information 

• Decision Matrix for Property Acquisition – compiled from board & staff responses 

• Redfin listing 

• Island County Parcel Viewer 
 


